
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you very much for your on-going support over the course of this academic year; this week is half-way 

through the year which seems to have flown by. Please can I ask that you continue to be very vigilant around 

your child showing any Covid symptoms and take them for tests if they are unwell. Whilst the number of cases 

in school has fallen over the last two weeks, it is important that we continue to remain very cautious to keep 

other children, and all the staff, safe. Have a lovely half term holiday. 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

This week has been our ‘RE WEEK’ and the children have been 

learning lots of different things about different religions and 

different beliefs. Our RE lessons are about us learning more 

about different religions so that we can show tolerance and 

understanding to people who have different religions and be-

liefs to ourselves. We also spend some of the lessons looking 

at how many religions have lots of things in common. Here are 

some photographs of the things we have been learning about: 

 

School closes today for the half-term holiday. 

ALL children need to be back in school at 8.45am 

on Monday 21st February. Our After School Club 

programme and tuition programme will start 

back, as normal, that week. 

Parents’ Zoom Meeting: Year 6 SATS information 

In week commencing 09 May 2022, pupils in Year 6 will be sitting the National KS2 SATs taking place 
across the country.  

 

In order to prepare pupils in the best possible manner, we are inviting year 6 parents to a SATs Zoom 
meeting on Thursday 24th February 2022 at 5.00pm.   

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

On Thursday 3rd March we will be celebrating 

World Book Day and dressing up as our favour-

ite book characters. 

Please DO NOT feel the need to go out and buy 

expensive fancy dress costumes . . .the teachers 

have discussed with the children how they can 

be ‘creative’ with things you will already have at 

home. 

 

Topic: SATs parent meeting  
Time: Feb 24, 2022 05:00 PM London 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/94738220272?pwd=a3ZNWW9QMGw1S2t5WEo4UHpBWHBiZz09  

 
Meeting ID: 947 3822 0272 
Passcode: NBPS 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://zoom.us/j/94738220272?pwd=a3ZNWW9QMGw1S2t5WEo4UHpBWHBiZz09


 Our ‘Thought for After the Holidays ‘ 

After the holidays,  in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“THE POWER OF HOPE: SPRING IS COMING” 

What is hope? Why is it important to develop a sense of hopefulness? 

What are we hopeful for? 

What are the signs that Spring is coming? Why does that give us hope? 

VOTE FOR 

US! 

We have been suc-

cessful in being se-

lected for the cus-

tomer vote in Tescos 

to get some extra 

money to support 

our Edible Play-

ground. PLEASE ask 

for your ‘token’ 

when shopping in 

Tesco and add it to 

the correct box near 

the checkouts. 

LEGO DONATIONS WANTED 

We are really short of Lego to use in some of our after 

school clubs. If you have any available, which you no 

longer want at home, please drop it into the school 

office. Thank you in advance for your donations. 

Half term and 

weekend play 

scheme activities 

Parents’ Zoom Meeting: Year 2 SATS information 

In week commencing 16th May 2022,  pupils in Year 2 will be starting the National KS1  SATs taking place across 
the country.  In order to prepare pupils in the best possible manner, we are inviting you to a SATs Zoom meeting on 
Wednesday 23rd February 2022 at 5.00pm.   

Topic: Year 2 SATs parent meeting  
Time: Feb 23, 2022 05:00 PM London 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/99791043566?pwd=ZytRNDFUWU5EbDBLMFZlSFdxNldCZz09  
 
Meeting ID: 947 3822 0272 
Passcode: NBPS 
 

https://zoom.us/j/99791043566?pwd=ZytRNDFUWU5EbDBLMFZlSFdxNldCZz09

